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Happy Fall Everyone! 

Sunday School families are now welcome to register their 

child/children for this year’s “25-26” Sunday School Season. We 

kindly ask all families to fill out a registration form each year to 

make sure all information is current and up to date. 

Our Infant and Toddler playroom has spots available for any 

families ready to have our youngest church members join us 

upstairs each week. 

This year our younger Sunday School children will work with the Big 

Faith curriculum. While our Middle schoolers will start off the year 

with a new bible study called Learning to Study the Bible. This Fall 

our children will work together to decide on a Mission Project, as 

well as discuss what ideas they may have for a field trip this school 

year.  

Lastly during the months of September-May. I will be taking part in 

a special virtual training with the Fred Rogers Institute at Saint 

Vincent College. Called Educators Neighborhood. It is a space to 

learn, connect, and reflect with a community of like-minded 

education professionals from around the world. I’m very excited to 

learn some of Mr. Rogers ideas for helping to support and build 

connections for today’s youth with his faith-based lessons. 

If you would like to volunteer this school year. Feel free to reach out 

to me via email or in person. -Rhianna 

  

 

                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

2025 VBS Review 

In July we had 35 children, and 
15 volunteers experience our fun 

filled Vacation Bible School 
activities week.  

We accomplished science 
projects, crafts, bowling games, 
pretend car washes, car races, 

and movie drive-in Bible Stories.  

We invite the congregation to 
view pictures from our week on 
the education Bulletin Boards in 

Brewer Hall this fall. 

 For our mission project we made 
fifteen road trip back packs for 

children in the care of the 
Central Massachusetts 

Department of Children and 
Family Services. These bags will 
provide a moment of relaxation 
and fun for children while they 
travel to and from their family 
visits, doctor appointments, or 
even between foster housing 

arrangements.   

Our keychain bible verse 
message for this year was “The 

Lord your God is with you 
wherever you go”.       -Joshua 1:9 
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